Dear Fellow Ambassadors, 

Following the success of the visit in June of last year and because quite a few Ambassadors would have liked to attend but were unfortunately not available on the given date we decided to offer another chance to have a look around the KM in Medway.

As I am sure you are aware media has changed massively over the past six years so even if you have toured the KM before at Larkfield it would be worth you coming again to see just how much things have changed. 

Please consider yourself cordially invited to join us on a tour of your local media company on 25th February 2015.  You will find attached a form for you to fill in with your availability.  We can only accommodate 6 people on each tour so places are limited.  Please therefore indicate your choice of tour numbering them 1 to 4 in order of preference and Allison will come back to you when she has sorted out the time slots.  Places will be given on a first come first serve basis.

You will also find attached a map and parking directions.

I hope you can make it and I look forward to seeing you.

With best wishes

Geraldine

